
 

 

AS/JAJ – Catering 
 
 
7th June 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
I trust this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
I am sure we are all feeling the impact of the current increase to the cost of living.  
At the Academy we have worked tirelessly to ensure all our pupils get a full range of 
value at lunchtime. Unfortunately, we are now required to increase the cost of our 
sandwiches from £1.20 to £1.40 due to the increased cost of produce.  We will 
continue to serve the best products available for all of our pupils. 
 
We are also introducing a new selection of cold wraps with a variety of fillings that I 
am sure our pupils will enjoy.  These can be purchased at a price of £1.80. 
 
Our Catering Team are continuing to introduce eco-friendly products which will see a 
reduction in the amount of plastic usage, being replaced by safer wrappings. 
 
All our menus can be found on our website www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk and I 
thank you in advance for your understanding in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
A Seager 
Headteacher 

http://www.bloxwichacademy.co.uk/

